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I strongly disagree with the Blue Cross Blue Shield Board of Directors for selling us out to some 'for profit' 

company that has the audacity to say "for this year we will not raise premiums, etc." I do not trust this buy 

out because there is no factual evidence to do so. BCBS is NOT in a financial bind. We have been very 

satisfied with the service from BCBS and our local agents. I vote NO to this sell out of BCBS. Sincerely, 

Jacqueline Hightower 

 


